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Holy Communion 

 

We are all really looking forward to joining our P4 pupils as they receive their First Holy 

Communion on Saturday 10th May at 11.00am in St. Joseph’s Church Ederney.  

Refreshments will be served afterwards in the school. 

It is important that our P5, 6 & 7 pupils attend the choir on this special occasion.  

School Choir 

All pupils from P5-7 will be part of the school choir performing at First Holy Communion on 

Saturday 10th May at 11.00am. 

Sun Cream and Water 

It’s fantastic to see this beautiful weather and the children are really enjoying outdoor play. 

Please ensure your child is wearing suncream and has a water bottle with them to prevent sun 

damage and dehydration. 

Fermanagh GAA Coaching 

Coaching in Gaelic football with Fermanagh Schools’ Coach Johnny Garrity, will continue each 

Tuesday for P3/4 boys and Mrs Hagan’s P6 & 7 pupils. 

Cookery  

Our group of P7 have completed 5 weeks of cookery with Rhonda and Josephine. All the 

children really enjoyed cooking and it is wonderful to see the children develop these life 

skills. 

Cycling Proficiency 

Our P7 pupils began their  Cycling Proficiency Programme with Josephine and Rhonda and will 

continue .  

 

St. Michael’s P5 Blitz 

 

Our P5 boys have been invited to take part in St. Michael’s Football Blitz on Friday 30th 

May. 

 

Ulster Final 

 

We are all so proud of Finn Mc Mahon who was selected to play at half time in the Fermanagh 

v Down Ulster Championship.  

 

 

 



Sports Day   

  

We are really looking forward to our Sports’ Day on Friday 13th June. We hope that the 

weather will be kind to us and that the sun will shine however, if it is very wet, we will 

postpone to another date. We ask all pupils to wear their PE gear to school every day that 

week. We also hope to run the Neal Walsh tournament beginning Monday 9th June with the 

finals taking place on Sports’ Day afternoon Friday 13th June.  
 

Nursery Graduation   

  

Best wishes and congratulations to our Nursery pupils who will graduate on Wednesday 17th 

June.  

  

School Holidays 

As per holiday calendar, school will be closed for all pupils on Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th 

May. 

 

 

 

 


